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ALWAYS 

FREE 

We wish you a great year! 

Happy New Year 

in this issue >>> 

so many improvements >>> 

Strength, confidence, braveness of a tiger 

“New” Board 

Upcoming Events 

When you walk in to the clubhouse, 

you may notice many changes.   

Look down!  New floor makes it 

easier to clean and looking modern.  

Be careful as it can be slippery when 

wet.   

Look up!  Light fixtures were replaced 

so that it looks brighter in the 

clubhouse.   

Look all around!  The walls were 

painted and look brand new. 

It takes a village to make this happen, 

so thank you for supporting our 

fundraising efforts.  Let’s be sure to 

maintain the clubhouse and keep it 

looking great for years to come.  All 

hands on deck; Clean up after use. 

And, look forward to restroom 

renovations in the new year! 

May you and your family stay healthy in the new year.  While we 

were hoping for a sure end to the pandemic, we still find ourselves 

masked.  But, we are making plans for the new year with hope and 

wanting to see our neighbors more often.  We invite you to join us 

and ask you to look forward to our many upcoming events.  

Join us and "Time to Paint with Wendy" for a romantic and 
creative evening, painting with the one you love! 

 

Saturday, February 5, 6pm at the Clubhouse 
Tickets are $40 per person, $75 for couples* 

$35 per person for LGCA Members* 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*Tickets are limited; Get them before they sell out! 

Ticket price includes all supplies, canvas, appetizers and 
complimentary drink. Additional drinks available for a small donation. 

Ticke ts  ava i lab le  onl ine at  www. lgca. in fo  

All information for events, membership and rentals can be found online at www.lgca.info 
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The board met to create an exciting year of 
events for the neighborhood this year.  We 
hope the number of Covid cases comes down 
so we can still meet and stay safe and healthy.   

 
Check out the yearly calendar on the following page and 
make sure you save the date for those events you want to 
join.  But, don’t feel like you are limited to just these events.  If 
there is something that is not on the list, let us know and we can 
make it happen!  
 
For example, for those of you who are BTS 
fans, I would love to put together an event 
(maybe celebrate some of the Member’s 
birthdays, vendors, or just to get together).  
But, I don’t know if there are other Army in  
the neighborhood.  SO, if you are interested  
in collaborating, please email me at 
treasurer4lgca@gmail.com and let’s party, 
party, yeah!  Borahae! 

take your chance to win  >>> 
 

We are hosting a Super Bowl pool.  
Visit our website to learn more 
information and to register.  The cost 
to participate is minimal, but  
the possible wins are nice! 
 

We also plan to host a Super Bowl 
Watch Party at the Clubhouse.  We’ll 
supply the hot dogs and a nacho bar.  
Come on down around 3pm on 
Super Bowl Sunday.  RSVP online.  
 

 

new board members  >>> 

 THANK YOU for coming out to the annual LGCA Board elections, and CONGRATULATIONS to the 
following:  

President Ray Jenkins  Vice President Ron Underhill 
Secretary Bob Vomero  Treasurer Fatima Gutierrez 

 
We also elected committee chairs:  

Ways & Means – Heather Johnstone  Membership Records – Tracy Herald 
Membership Promotions – Chad Hovelsen Pool – Randy McAndrew  
Entertainment – Heather Johnstone  Bulletin Editor – Amber Jackson-Hovelsen 
Webmaster/Social Media – Amber Jackson-Hovelsen 

 
We still need help with the following postions:  Clubhouse Rentals – Maintenance – Repair – IT/Security 
 

Reach out to the President if you wish to participate.  PresidentLGCA@gmail.com 

Visit the new city website for current information from where you live! 

https://www.lakewoodcity.org/ 

show love, make a memory  >>> 
 

Let us handle Valentine’s Day!   
Join us for our Paint & Sip event 
 

The event will be on Saturday, 
February 5, 6pm at the Clubhouse 
(where we have the space to socially distance) 
 

Make it fun and interesting this year 
and skip the crowds!  
 

Tickets are only $40 per person, $75 
for couples.  LGCA Members get a 
discount $35 per person 
 

Get your tickets today at www.lgca.info 
 
 

lol  >>> 
 

My New Year’s resolution is to stop procrastinating. 
But I’ll wait until tomorrow to start. 
 
New Year? 
I just got used to this last one! 
 
Why should you put your new calendar in the freezer? 
To start off the new year in a cool way. 
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(insert calendar)  


